CIRCULAR NO. 112 - P - (18.08.2020)
AMITY

SUB: GUIDELINES FOR ON-CAMPUS SCHOOL
AND DISTANCE LEARNING STUDENTS DUBRAI

Dear Amity Parent,

The school team is very grateful to you for your active involvement and
participation at the series of Live Webinars for Parents - ‘To understand the
protocols for Reopening our School after the Summer Vacation’.

We value your feedback and have included all suggestions that comply with
health and safety regulations and protocols mandated by the Ministry of
Education and the Knowledge and Human Development Authority.

The pandemic in Spring 2020, transformed learning with great speed into a
full-time digital experience away from the classroom, from teachers and from
friends. The distance learning program conducted at the Amity School
Dubai was evaluated at the highest category of ‘Developed’ by the
KHDA. Team Amity had adapted with innovative and creative agility and has
ensured a ‘momentum in learning’ for each child.

The Amity School 'Readiness Plan’ to reopen school on August 30 has been
approved by the KHDA. Our restart and recovery strategy for education is well
organized with the highest priority to student safety, learning and wellbeing.

The recently concluded summer camp - The ‘Summer of Innovation’ and
‘Techventure’ was a marvelous experience. For the first time, an all-digital
and remote learning engagement transformed ‘learning’ fantastically in the
age of corona virus.

Attached with this circular is the information document - ‘Happier Together’ -
a special guide for the safe reopening of our school. This document clearly
endorses the ‘Protocols for Reopening of Private Schools in Dubai’. Guidance
is only as good as its implementation and the COVID-19 challenge is perhaps
the most difficult ever for children, parents and educators. We share the
latest information on what to expect and how Parents and Teachers can
support our children.

‘Happier Together’ is divided into three parts for easy understanding
and usage.

e Part A - Before reopening
e Part B - Part of reopening
e Part C - After reopening

This is a live document and information will be updated regularly. Part A is
attached with this mail.

Hopefully, the next new normal will be a ‘way of life’ for our young learners
and we will move ‘Happier Together' in the post COVID era.

Inshallah.
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SANGITA CHIMA
PRINCIPAL




